
 

 

Quarter 1 Events 
o Volunteer Trips 

 Roadside 

Cleanup 

 Howling Party 

o Fall Activity Day 

o Shopping trips to 

Green Bay, WI 

o Weekly Assemblies 

 Paul Chamberlin, 

from Senator 

Johnson’s office 

 Habitat for 

Humanity 

 Organizational 

workshop 
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WELCOME 

Men’s Basketball Schedule 

 Nov. 22nd 

Knights at NSA 

 Dec. 7th  

NSA at Washington 

Island 

 Dec. 10th 

Bay City at NSA 

FALL CLUBS 

We offered 5 after-school clubs 
this quarter! Students could learn 
a new skill or have fun practicing 

an old one. New clubs start 
November 4th. 

FINISH READING ON PG. 2 

 

 

STUDENT COUNCIL 
ELECTIONS 

Voting for the 2019-20 Student 
Council concluded last week. Our 
new council is looking forward to 
their first meeting next quarter to 
discuss their plans for the rest of 
the year. 

 SPECIAL 
ASSEMBLY 

On October 2, NSA enjoyed a 
special assembly with Paul 

Chamberlin, a representative 
from Senator Ron Johnson’s 

office. He spoke to the students 
about his most recent project and 

challenged them to work hard 
and aim for excellence.  

  
 



 

 

 

Clubs give students two hours a 

week to learn a new skill in a 

small group setting. 

The Automotive Mechanics 

Club practiced their skills by 

helping replace the brake lines on 

one of our school vans. 

 

 

FIRST QUARTER 
CLUBS                                                              MEET MR. TODD, HEAD OF SCHOOL 
We offered five after-school clubs this quarter! Students could 

choose to join one of the following clubs: 

 The Great Outdoors  

 Soccer  

 Automotive Mechanics  

 High Ropes  

 Canoeing and Kayaking  

Clubs meet on Mondays and Wednesdays, giving students two 

hours a week to learn a new skill in a small-group setting. The 

clubs, led by NSA teachers and campus staff, enjoyed a variety 

of activities across campus and in the local area. The Great 

Outdoors Club (pictured on pg. 1) visited several state parks 

and waterfalls. The Canoeing and Kayaking Club learned 

water safety and boating techniques on our own lake. The High 

Ropes Club learned climbing techniques and safety on two 

climbing walls on campus. The Soccer Club learned the basic 

rules and gameplay of their sport and enjoyed a lot of practice 

time. 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you for entrusting us with your child this school year.  I 

have gotten to know each of our students and enjoy hearing 

about their families and customs.  My family consists of my 

wife, Angela, and our daughters Amanda, Abby and Victoria 

("adopted" international student from China).  Our girls live in 

Guam, South Carolina and Arizona.  I moved here from 

Arizona in August, so I certainly have noticed the temperature 

change.  I have been in education for over twenty-five years as 

a teacher, principal and head of school.  I have also served in 

the Air National Guard for over thirty years.  I look forward to 

meeting you whether it is here on campus or traveling to your 

country to help in the recruitment of new students. 

Thad Todd 

Head of School 

 


